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Re: Request to Discontinue Service/Cancel Certificate of Authority 

Dear Chief Administrator: 
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I am the attorney for Ring Connection, Inc. My client is a telecommunications provider 
authorized to do business in the State of Tennessee by your agency. At this time, Ring Connection, 
Inc. intends to discontinue providing local telephone service for its customers and otherwise cease 
operations no earlier than February 15, 2013. My client is exiting the Tennessee market. On behalf 
of Ring Connection, Inc., I am formally requesting that your agency cancel the company's certificate 
of authority as soon as permitted by the governing rules and regulations. I am attaching a copy of 
the notice Ring Connection, Inc. provided to it's customers on or about November 11, 2013 notifying· 
the same of the company's intention to discontinue providing local telephone service. My client is 
further requesting it be released from the bond requirement which it secured via letter of credit. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if my client needs to take any additional action to 
accomplish this request to discontinue service and close out the company's certificate. 
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DEC 12 20'3 
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November 11, 2013 

Dear Customer, 

This letter is to notify you that Ring Connection, Inc. is going out of business. Unfortunately we 

must close our doors due to our inability to compete with the current flow of technology while 

still providing inexpensive and good quality telephone service. 

FEBRUARY 15, 2013 will be our last day of business. You will have to select another carrier as 

your local telephone company by the end of your account cycle date to prevent interruption of 

service and loss of your telephone number. If you are unsure what your account cycle date is, 

please contact us to avoid any inconvenience. 

You have the option to select the telephone provider of your choice. A list of providers can be 

found in your local telephone directory. If you do not complete the process of changing service 

to another provider by FEBRUARY 15. 2013, your service will be terminated and you will not be 

able to keep your current telephone number with a new provider. 

We regret any inconvenience this closing may cause you and your household. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact us at 888-990-9902. 

We graciously thank you for your patronage, loyalty and support as a valued customer. It has 

been our pleasure to have served and provided you with your local telephone service. 

NOTICE OF CESSATION AND CANCELATION OF TELEPHONE SERVICE 

Sincerely, 

Ring Connection, Inc. 

P .0. BOX 535 • CRESTVIEW, FL 32536 • 888-990-9902 • Fax 877-682-0838 


